
From: Vineetha Philip 

 Sent: Sunday, January 7, 2024 10:36 PM 

To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 150 King Edward Avenue  

Dear Committee Members, 

I am writing to express my wholehearted support for the proposed zoning bylaw amendment for 150 

King Edward Avenue, which aims to include a place of worship within the existing zoning NSA3(3) & R6-

5(80). As a member of the growing minority language community of immigrants from the South Indian 

state of Kerala, we have been actively contributing to society, particularly in the healthcare sector. 

Our community is currently facing challenges with our current place of worship, where inadequate 

space and parking facilities hinder our ability to meet the needs of over 1500 families and international 

students in and around London. We believe that designating 150 King Edward Avenue for this purpose 

could provide a permanent solution to these challenges. 

I firmly believe that this proposed change is in alignment with the council’s strategic focus. The 

establishment of this place of worship would play a crucial role in uniting people from diverse 

backgrounds in and around London, fostering a sense of belonging, and contributing to the overall well-

being of our community. 

I urge you and the members of the Planning and Environment Committee to extend your support to this 

zoning bylaw amendment. Thank you for your time and consideration. Should you require any further 

information or have questions, I am more than willing to provide additional details. 

Sincerely, 

Vineetha Philip 

 


